
 
Donation from Siam Bioscience Group
 

December 22, 2021 
 
On December 22, 2021, MUPY’s administrative members led by the Deputy Dean for General
Administration, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Montree Jaturanpinyo, along with the Deputy Dean for Student
Affairs and Quality Development, Asst. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanic, and the Deputy Dean for
Finance, Asst. Prof. Dr. Anchalee Jintapattanakit, provided a warm welcome and received a 200,000
THB donation from the representatives of the Siam Bioscience Group. This financial donation was
determined to support the Faculty’s education mission.



https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3072


